MEMORANDUM

DATE: July 22, 2013
TO: Jeremy Graves, Community Development Director
FROM: Rafael Miranda, Contract Planner R M

SUBJECT: Lot Line Adjustment LLA12-260
2330 and 2320 Marinship Way
APN 063-110-27, -28 -30 and APN 063-050-01

Planning Staff recommends that the Zoning Administrator public hearing on the Lot Line
Adjustment LLA12-260 between four properties at 2330 and 2320 Marinship Way be continued
to the Zoning Administrator meeting of July 29, 2013 at 10:00 am, because the applicant has
not provided staff with necessary additional project information.
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